

**Bristol Hospital Development Foundation** P.O. Box 977 Bristol, CT 06011-0977 860-585-3365 860-585-3853 FAX www.bristolhospital.org

December 9, 2016

Mr. William A. Petit, Sr. The Petit Family Foundation Inc. PO Box 310 Plainville, CT 06062-0310

Dear Mr. Petit:

On behalf of the patients and staff, we wish to thank you for your generous gift of to the Bristol Hospital Lights of Love campaign.

Your support benefits the Hospice and Home Care programs at Bristol Hospital which help enhance the quality of care and life for patients with life-threatening illnesses. Please know that your thoughtful gift and concern are deeply appreciated and make a difference!

Please accept the small enclosed gift as a reminder of your generous gesture to help others throughout this holiday season and for years to come.

For your tax information, no goods or services were rendered in exchange for your donation.

Sincerely,

Leslie S. Kish, MD

Honorary Co-Chair, 2016 Lights of Love & Hospice of Bristol Hospital Volunteer Tom LaPorte

Jam La Porte

Honorary Co-Chair, 2016 Lights of Love

& Hospice of Bristol Hospital Volunteer

Enclosure

THANK YOU BILL FOR YOUR GENEROUS DONATION

Invest in the quality of Life Remember Bristol Hospital in your will.